
Friends of  Buttonwood Park  

F R I E N D S  P L A N  A N  E V E N I N G  O F  J A Z Z  T O  B E N E F I T  
B A S K E T B A L L  C O U R T S  

 
Whether you are a jazz enthusiast or not, please join us 
for a night of great entertainment, deluxe desserts/wine 
pairings, and more, as Friends of Buttonwood Park  
presents An Evening of Jazz with international  jazz 
vocalist and local favorite, Shawnn Monteiro.    
 

Ms. Monteiro has shared the stage with notable jazz 
musicians across the United States and throughout 
Europe. The charismatic star has a versatile repertoire 
“that is laced with blues-oriented improvisations.” It  has 
been said that she gets her “creative energy” from the 
influences of legendary vocalists, Sarah Vaughan and 
Carmen McCrae. The popular John Harrison Trio will 
accompany Ms. Monteiro. 

 
¢Ƙƛǎ ŜǾŜƴǘ ƛǎ ŀ ŦǳƴŘǊŀƛǎŜǊ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ Ψ.ǳǘǘƻƴǿƻƻŘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ aƻǾŜΩ ŎŀƳǇŀƛƎƴ ǘƻ ǊŜōǳƛƭŘ ǘƘŜ 
ǇŀǊƪΩǎ  ōŀǎƪŜǘōŀƭƭ ŎƻǳǊǘǎΦ  /ƻƴǎǘǊǳŎǘƛƻƴ ƛǎ ǎŎƘŜŘǳƭŜŘ ǘƻ ōŜ ŎƻƳǇƭŜǘŜŘ ǘƘƛǎ ǎǳƳƳŜǊΦ  ²ƛǘƘ 
your support and the success of this event, the Friends will reach our goal of $150,000. 
 
For more information, see invitation below or email friends@buttonwoodpark.org 
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MARCH 13 ,  2014  

7:00ï10:00 PM 
 

HAWTHORNE COUNTRY CLUB 
749 TUCKER ROAD, DARTMOUTH, MA 

 

SHAWNN MONTEIRO WITH 

JOHN HARRISON TRIO 

 

Cheese Table · Desserts · Wine Pairings   

Cash Bar · Silent Auction 

$35 Ticket 

 

Tickets avai lable at:  

 

Down to Earth/Carabinerõs/Destination Soups 

A March Madness fundraising event to benefit the new basketball courts at Buttonwood Park  

THE FRIENDS OF BUTTONWOOD PARK INVITE YOU TO...  



Page 2  

At our December board meeting, Buttonwood Park Zoo Director, Keith Lovett, graciously in-
formed the Friends of plans to add new exhibits and make needed renovations to the zoo—
among them tripling the elephant enclosure for Ruth and Emily and providing more opportuni-
ties for public interaction with the animal keepers. We were assured that all of these improve-
ments will not encroach on parkland beyond the present boundaries of the zoo. 
 
The possibility of partnering with the Buttonwood Park Zoological Society  on future projects 
was also discussed.  
 
The Friends greatly appreciate Mr. Lovett’s visit and candid remarks. We look forward to any 
collaborative efforts that will support and benefit our common interests. 

Z O O  D I R E C T O R  M E E T S  W I T H  F R I E N D S  

Keith Lovett Addresses  

Board Members 

The Friends of Buttonwood Park wish to thank Mayor Jon Mitchell and the city for allowing the Friends the use of a room at the 
Senior Center  (Warming House) in Buttonwood Park. We are also grateful to Park Board chair, Peter Boswell, and Mary S. Rapoza, 
Director of Parks, Recreation, & Beaches, and Assistant Director, Ross Moran, for 
their support . 
 
Since the Friends inception in 1986, the Board of Directors has not had a permanent 
home for meetings, nor one place to store our extensive files, collection of books, 
posters, banners, and other materials. A central location in the park is ideal to help 
us carry forward our mission of stewardship.   
 
In the past few weeks, the Friends have been  busy moving  and organizing  our 
‘things.’ Needless to say, we are very happy and excited about our new space!   

ôA R O O M  O F  O U R  O W Nõ 

F R I E N D S  A T T E N D  C O N F E R E N C E  O N  òC O L L E C T I V E  I M PA C Tó 
 
Board members, Anne Eades, Jean Bennett, Sharon Pinho, and Lydia King attended the SouthCoast Non-Profit Leadership Confer-
ence held at UMass-Dartmouth last December. The all-day event was sponsored and organized by the Funders in our area. Over 
150 non-profits participated.  
 
The training focused on the fact that, while non-profits have their own distinctive goals, they work within the same systems, and 
interests often overlap. The sharing of ideas, expertise, and work “enables ‘collective impact’ greater than any one organization 
can create alone.” An informative workshop of ‘round robin’ table discussions, called World Café, provided opportunities for net-
working, cultivating friendships, and future collaborations.  These partnerships have proven to be invaluable in the success of  
Friends projects over the years. 

S O U T H C O A S T  H O S P I TA L S  G R O U P  D O N A T E S  $ 1 5 , 0 0 0   

SouthCoast Hospitals Group, part of the SouthCoast Health System,  has donated $15,000 to 
our ‘Buttonwood on the Move’ campaign through its Community Benefits Program. South-
Coast’s program "responds to the unique health care needs of the South Coast region and 
helps provide services to the community's most underserved and at-risk residents."  
 
The Directors of the Friends of Buttonwood Park wish to thank Keith Hovan, President and CEO of SouthCoast Hospitals Group and 
SouthCoast Health System, for joining with the Friends in promoting  an active and healthful lifestyle—through regular exercise 
and outdoor activities—for our urban population. The Friends will officially acknowledge this generous gift at the ribbon-cutting 
ceremony this summer.  As a ‘champion’ sponsor, SouthCoast Hospitals Group will also have an on-site perpetual display of its 
sponsorship on a fixed, bronze plaque. 

Anne Eades, President, with board members 
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B A R N A R D  M O N U M E N T  T U R N S  1 0 0  

Danielle has lived in New Bedford since September 2011. She grew up in northeastern Ohio and then moved to 
Pennsylvania to attend Allegheny College, where she received her B.A. in History in 2009. After spending two years 
traveling and teaching abroad, Danielle moved to New Bedford (right next to Buttonwood Park) to attend UMass 
Dartmouth and work as a graduate teaching fellow in the English Department. She received her M.A. in Professional 
Writing in May 2013 and, since then, has been seeking full-time work in nonprofit communications. 
 
In the past year, the Friends have benefited from Danielle’s expertise and professionalism. She has been an invalu-
able resource in the grant application process  for our ‘Buttonwood on the Move’ campaign. The Friends are 
fortunate to have Danielle on our Board of Directors. 

Today, the beauty of the twenty-foot high Barnard Monument goes mostly unnoticed by those driving on Fuller Memorial Parkway 
that bisects Buttonwood Park...its historic significance unknown. But this magnificent, granite and bronze sculpture, a gift to the 

city from a native son one hundred years ago, is deserving of a closer look! 
 
George D. Barnard, a successful businessman, entrepreneur, and philanthropist, moved to St. Louis 
from New Bedford as a young man. In 1911, he gave $50,000 to the city for a monument in one of the 
city’s parks after hearing from schoolchildren at the elementary school he once attended.  
 
The commission was given to George Julian Zolnay, a Hungarian-American sculptor, whose artistic 
genius created the splendid work of art that commemorates the city’s “growth and industries” and 
captures, in a timeless way, the “spirit of New Bedford’s greatness.”  
 
The nearly life-size figures chiseled from New England granite symbolize the courage and hardships of 
the whaleman and his family and those whose lives are linked to the sea. Upon this foundation,  the 
city’s modern industrial age rises. Standing atop the monument is an eight-and-a-half foot bronze fig-
ure (the artisan) with the anvil and gear. It is a historic figure which “throughout the history of art has 
indicated mechanical toil, labor among machinery, of whatever kind.” 
 
{ƻΧ ǘŀƪŜ ŀ ƭŜƛǎǳǊŜƭȅ ǎǘǊƻƭƭ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊƪ ǘƘƛǎ ǎǇǊƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ŜƴƧƻȅ ǘƘƛǎ ōŜŀǳǘƛŦǳƭ ƳƻƴǳƳŜƴǘΣ ǳǇ ŎƭƻǎŜΣ ŀǎ 
ȅƻǳ ǊŜŦƭŜŎǘ ƻƴ bŜǿ .ŜŘŦƻǊŘΩǎ ƘƛǎǘƻǊƛŎ ǇŀǎǘΣ ƛǘǎ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘΣ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ǳƴƭƛƳƛǘŜŘ ǇƻǎǎƛōƛƭƛǘƛŜǎ ŦƻǊ ƛǘǎ ŦǳǘǳǊŜΦ  
  

Danielle Calaway 

Photo credit: John Robson 

 M E E T  O U R  N E W E S T  B O A R D  M E M B E R  

H E N R Y  H .  C R A P O  C H A R I TA B L E  F U N D  A W A R D S  $ 1 0 , 0 0 0  G R A N T  

The Friends of Buttonwood Park is pleased to announce that its ‘Buttonwood on the 
Move’ campaign is the recipient of a $10,000 grant from the Henry H. Crapo Charita-
ble Fund—a donor-advised fund managed by the Community  Foundation of South-
eastern Massachusetts. 
 
Henry H. Crapo was a lawyer who practiced in New Bedford. (His father, William  W. 
Crapo, a former congressman, donated  “The Whaleman’ statue to the City of New Bedford in 1913) At his death in 1952, the 
Henry H. Crapo Foundation was established under his will which stipulated that  the annual income from his estate be applied “to 
such civic, educational and charitable purposes as the directors deem advisable to promote the welfare of the people of New Bed-
ford and its neighboring towns.”  
 
The Directors of  the Friends of Buttonwood Park gratefully acknowledge Craig J. Dutra, CFSEMA President, and the advisors of the 
fund who recommended our organization for this generous gift.  The friends are honored to share in the legacy of Henry H. Crapo  
and his commitment to the Greater New Bedford Community.  

Henry H. Crapo Foundation Fund 



 
B O A R D  O F  D I R E C T O R S  

 

President.....Anne Eades 

Recording Secretary.....Sharon Pinho 

Corresponding Secretary.....Lydia King 

Treasurer.....Laura McLeod 
 

Susan Barnet, Thelma Baxter, Fred Beaumont  
Jimi Beauregard, Jean Bennett, Danielle Calaway 

Ray Castino, Frank Farrell, Marie Fontaine 
Louis Garibaldi, Susan Grace, Andrea Harrison 
Richard Leary, Dianne Logan, Florence Novick 

 Lorraine Perry, Cecelia Porche 

 
M I S S I O N / P U R P O S E  S T A T E M E N T  

 

The mission of the Friends of Buttonwood Park is to 
serve as stewards of the park in the spir it  of Frederick 
Law Olmsted. In this capacity, our purpose is to provide 
recreational activit ies amidst premier hort icultural and 
zoological displays in keeping with the Olmsted vision of 
free, open spaces for the relaxation and healthful enjoy-
ment of our urban population. 

Friends of Buttonwood Park is a 501 (c) (3) all-volunteer non-profit organization established in 1986 

www.buttonwoodpark.org 

friends@buttonwoodpark.org 

 

B E L I E V E  I T  O R  N O T . . . S P R I N G  I S  J U S T  A R O U N D   
T H E  C O R N E R !   
  
Maintenance Committee chair, Ray Castino, is seeking volunteers to help with spring cleanup, 
ongoing care of the various gardens within the park,  and Tree Keepers to tend newly- planted 
trees and shrubs until they are established. The contribution of just a small portion of your time 
will help the Friends ensure that Buttonwood Park continues as an urban oasis for all to enjoy. 

 Weeping Cherry Tree 

tǊǳƴǳǎ ǎǳōƘƛǊǘŜƭƭŀ ΨǇŜƴŘǳƭŀΩ 

Medium Studio  

Henry H. Crapo Foundation Fund  Acushnet Foundation Fund  

ôButtonwood on  the Moveõ Sponsors 

T H A N K  Y O U !  

 
Eighteen months ago, the idea of  new , state-of-the-art basketball courts at Buttonwood Park 
ǿŀǎ Ƨǳǎǘ ŀ ŘǊŜŀƳΦ  .ǳǘ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƎŜƴŜǊƻǎƛǘȅ ƻŦ ǎƻ ƳŀƴȅΣ ƛǘΩǎ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƻ ōŜŎƻƳŜ ŀ ǊŜŀƭƛǘȅ ǘƘƛǎ 
year.  Our thanks to  supporters and Friends who, through direct mailings and online contribu-
tions, donated $15,000.  We have also received grants totaling  over $61,000. Local businesses have generously donated invalu-
able in-kind services, while the City of New Bedford has committed to in-kind services amounting to $65,000.   Thank you to all! 

City of New Bedford  

Jon Mitchell, Mayor  


